
 
 

 
Jerry Van Ooteghem

President & C.E.O
Tel: (519) 745-4771

Fax: (519) 571-9338

 
November 1, 2007 

 
BY EMAIL 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 

 
Re: Motion to Review and Vary the Connection Procedures Decision EB-2007-0757 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Pursuant to the request of the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) as set out in the 
Board’s Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No. 1, please be advised that Kitchener-
Wilmot Hydro Inc. (“KWHI”) intends to participate in this proceeding.   

 
KWHI will not be requesting cost eligibility in this process. 
 
A copy of this letter has been submitted electronically through the Board’s web 

portal.  In addition, a copy of this letter has been delivered by email to all parties identified 
in Appendix B of the Notice.   

 
Should you require any further information, feel free to contact me at (519) 745-4771  

ext. 280. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 Original Signed by 
  

 
J. Van Ooteghem, P.Eng.   President & CEO 
mn 
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